
O C T O B E R  2 0 1 9  N E W S L E T T E R 

 CLARK 
MIDDLE SCHOOL 

LCHS Public Relations student interns contributed to this newsletter. Send any 
ideas or questions to: Hannah Kosinski at Printerns@lcscmail.com 

HALLOWEEN CELEBRATIONS
	
Fifth Grade 
On Oct. 30th, the fifth grade classes had their 
Halloween celebration. The celebration was 
filled with music, dancing, snacking and a 
costume contest. The winners, presented by 
Social studies teacher Jeff Magdziarz, 
included a bowl of cereal who won group 
favorite, a clown who won the scariest 
costume, "Sally" from The Nightmare Before 
Christmas won most creative and lastly one 
group dressed as the cast of the hit Netflix 
show, Stranger Things, won best group 
costume. 
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Sixth, Seventh, and Eighth Grade



The sixth through eighth grade classes had their 
Halloween celebration at 6:30 p.m. on Oct. 30th. 
The celebration featured many creative group 
costumes such as, Toy Story characters, the cast 
of the Broadway show Hamilton, and other 
various Movie and TV show characters. 
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Upcoming Events
	

Nov. 8th Veteran's Day
	
Assembly
	

Nov. 14th Washington
	
DC Trip Parent
	

Meeting
	

Dec. 3rd Author
	
Jennifer A. Nielsen will
	

be visiting
	

Fall Play Dates
	
Dec. 5th, 6th & 7th
	

For more information on 
important upcoming events 
visit https://clark.lcsc.us/ 
and check the EventLink 

calendar. 

http:https://clark.lcsc.us

